At MiniJam, our music team wholeheartedly encourage children to listen, touch and play with the instruments and props used in our sessions as an important part of their early development. 
We kindly request that adults supervise and participate in our classes to ensure equipment is being used safely. 
By signing up to a MiniJam session, parent/guardian confirm that they are happy to supervise throughout and are ultimately responsible for the child/children's safety. Please be aware that members of the MiniJam team can not be held responsible for misuse of our equipment, particular as most instruments used are not suitable for unsupervised play for under 3s.
If, at any time, parent/guardian would prefer not to use one of MiniJams suggested stimulus, or feels it is not suitable for their child on that occasion, please do opt out during that song. We would like to make MiniJam a fun & rewarding experience for big people and little people alike!

Thank you for taking the time to read this safety briefing

Warmest,

Team MiniJam
